
Year 10 PIE

Year to Lead
Student Leadership Opportunities

House/Vice Captain
Student Council
House Panel
Charity Representatives
Sports Representatives
Form Representatives 
Mental Health Ambassadors
Solidarity/Diversity 
The Eco-Committee
StuPeds
Solidarity/Culture

Key Dates 

September  22nd
 – Student Leadership strands are finalised
 – Deputy Head of School results announced

February 26th – Prefect application opens
March 15th – Prefects announced
April 16th to 26th – Year 10 Mocks
May 2nd – Work Shadowing Day
May 21st – Mock Results Day 
May 22nd – Year 10 Parents/Carers' Evening
June 3rd  – Mentoring begins after May half term
June 27th – Mock Interview Day
July 8th – Year 11 Tutor groups start

The basic expectation
can be summed up as

“not seen, not heard, not
taken”. 

Between the hours of
08:00 and 15:30, personal

electronic devices will
always be switched off

and kept out of sight on
the school premises*. 

Device Free School

In the first instance - device is confiscated, 30-minute same
day detention. Devices will be given back after detention
In the second instance - device is confiscated, 60-minute same
day detention. Devices will be given back after detention
If there is a third instance - device is confiscated, 60-minute
same day detention. Parent/Carer will need to collect device
Repeat offenders will not be permitted to bring devices on to
site
Refusal to handover devices will result in an escalated sanction

Sanctions

Set weekly on Satchel One
All subjects - 45 minutes each
Bedrock – two online lessons: 45 minutes
Reading (To support your subjects and interests)

Homework

Curriculum Information

All the information you
need about the subjects

including Learning
Journeys

Students > Curriculum

Keeping you informed

Tutor
Head of House
STEP team
Access Centre
Student Services

Supporting your young person

Nut and Aerosol Free School

Due to a number of students within
our school community who have
severe allergies and other health
conditions we remain a nut and
aerosol free school.

So that we can keep every member of
our community safe, we ask that
students and, parents and carers are
vigilant in ensuring that these
products are not brought into school


